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Metro Vancouver board materials - questions 

Hello Mayor and Councillors, 

I have been asked if staff are able to provide comments to City of Vancouver-appointed Metro Directors on reports 
included on public agendas for consideration by the Metro Vancouver Board. 

To confirm, our team is happy to respond to any questions that you may have about the impact of Metro Vancouver 
reports or initiatives for the City of Vancouver. Please do not hesitate to forward any questions to me and the IGR 
team; we will compile the questions and answers and distribute to all of you in advance of the Metro board meetings. 

If you have any questions regarding the actual content of the reports or implications for Metro, such matters are 
appropriately directed to Metro Vancouver staff. 

If you have any questions about agenda items for November 24 in terms of impact for the City of Vancouver, please 
email them to me with a cc to IGR@vancouver.ca by end of day on Monday, November 20th and we will prepare a 
response in the time available. 

Many thanks, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/ him) 
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges t hat it is situated on t he unceded t raditional territories of t he xwma8kwayam (Musqueam), 
S~~wu7mesh (Squamish), and salilwata+ (Tslei l-Waututh) Nations. 




